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REVISED NOTICE OF HEARING 

AMENDMENT TO 7 PA. CODE CHAPTER 149 

UNIFORM SYSTEM OF ACCOUNTS 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania Milk Marketing 

Board (“Board”) will conduct a public hearing on July 6, 2022, via teleconference only.  The dial 

in number is 267-332-8737 and the Conference ID is 633 743 069. 

 

 The purpose of the hearing is to receive testimony and comments regarding proposed 

amendments to 7 Pa. Code Chapter 149 (relating to uniform system of accounts). 

 

 This is a revision to the Hearing Notice circulated as Bulletin 1611 on June 7, 2022.  

The hearing has been changed from in-person to remote-only.  The hearing will only 

consider amendments to 7 Pa. Code Chapter 149 and will not consider amendments to 7 

Pa. Code Chapter 146. 

 

 A draft of the proposed amendments is available on the Board’s website at 

https://www.mmb.pa.gov/Public%20Hearings/Pages/Other-Public-Hearings.aspx 

 

     PENNSYLVANIA MILK MARKETING BOARD 

 

     _________________________________________ 

     Carol A. Hardbarger, PhD, Secretary 

 

 

IF YOU REQUIRE THIS INFORMATION IN AN ALTERNATE FORMAT, PLEASE CALL 

(717) 787-4194 OR 1-800-654-5984 (PA RELAY SERVICE FOR TDD USERS). 

 

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania 
Milk Marketing Board 

2301 North Cameron Street 
Harrisburg, PA  17110-9408 

 
 


